
   

Cricket Supporters Group 

 General Meeting Minutes 

 

Wednesday 1
st
 June, 2011 

 

 

LOCATION:   Farmhouse 

 

MEETING OPENED: 7.35pm 

 

PRESENT:  Allan Deacon,  Carol Pahor, David Waters,  Peter Beahan, Tim 

Hughes 

    

APOLOGIES:  Dale Sherwood, Sam Abbott 

 

PREVIOUS MINUTES: 

Read and Accepted     Moved:  David Waters   

       Seconded:  Allan Deacon   

                                                     CARRIED 

 

Business Arising from Previous Minutes: 

 

Michael Skinner has advised that he will return any unsold caps to the retail store and the Cricket 

Supporters Group will be credited the funds.  He will continue to endeavor to sell as many as he 

can.    

 

 

Correspondence: 

 

An email regarding wet weather and drainage of fields to be forwarded to Tim. 

 

Celebration of Achievement awards approved for payment of $201.10. 

Moved:  David Waters 

Seconded:  Peter Beahan 

CARRIED 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Read and presented by David Waters   

Moved:  Peter Beahan 

Seconded:  Allan Deacon 

CARRIED 

 

General Business: 

 

Newsletter  regarding BNJCA Summer Cricket Season was presented to the committee.  It will be 

published in the Link after the July holidays.   

Sign-on for the season will be on 5
th
 August.  Forms to be available at either Tooth, Junior School 

and Middle School.  Paul the Puma will be invited to attend on this day. 

Flyers to be placed around the school with all students in the Junior School to receive one each. 

 

Junior School Development Day will be on Monday 3
rd

 October, 2011.  Qld Cricket will be 

invited to conduct the coaching.  Suggestion of the older teams’ players to help with coaching 

and to possibly play a practice game.Thanks to Allan for preparing all forms and flyers. 



   

 

BNJCA request contacts by 10
th
 June, 2011. Peter volunteered to be the contact. 

Sponsorship is being sort for the Development Day.  Allan has volunteered to arrange 

sponsorship again. Carol to ask Rick Heilbroun and Amart Allsports for any donations. 

 

Cricket equipment – Tim Hughes is happy to support the BNJCA half season cricket by 

supplying match balls.   It was proposed that another kit is required for the Under 9/10’s age 

group and that practice balls for the BNJCA teams be purchased by the CSG.  This idea is 

supported by the Group.   Allan Deacon will purchase these from Keith Dudgeon.  The final 

amount to be spent needs to be quantified and approved by the committee. 

 

With the 2012 England touring team being currently selected, an idea was raised that the CSG 

would donate a sum of money towards the cost of kits for the tour, in exchange for each of the 

boys in the team helping out at the younger team’s training sessions; this could also count as a 

Community Service.  The coaches of the younger teams would have to be consulted before the 

arrangement was put in place.  It was decided to discuss this idea further at the next CSG 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Meeting Closed 9.10pm. 

 

Next Meeting: 3
rd

 August, 2011. 

     

 


